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Dear Ms. Ann Maclachlan,

I was glad to meet you in Paris last mOnth. At that time, we could have
a useful discussion even in a shOrt time. I wOuld als0 1ike to thank you
for giving me the information on GSIEN, which l received with many
thanks.
I read the repOrt of Nuclear Fuel you wrote. It was written very well.

I am preparing for our new Office, that is called UCN ! for short。
I will inform you Of its address, phone number and s0 0n, when it is
open.

As reported in the world once again, Kansai Electric has caused a
careless

incident. I am afraid that this kind of event wOuld endlessly happen
where
there exist no scientific criticism in a real meaning。

I am looking forward to seeing you in the not― tOO― distant future.

Sincerely yours,

Kazuhisa Mori, 」AIF
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